
ESMA published responses to survey on
short-termism in the financial sector

The European Securities and Markets Authority (ESMA) has published the
responses it received to its call for evidence on potential short-term
pressures on corporations stemming from the financial sector. 

Considering the impact of short-termism forms part of ESMA’s work on
sustainable finance and relates to the European Commission’s Action Plan on
‘Financing Sustainable Growth’.
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